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Marketing bulletin 

  
 
Dear Valued Steelcraft Partners, 
 

We are proud to announce that as of April 15, 2019, all honeycomb core doors produced at Steelcraft are 

free of Phenol Formaldehyde. This honeycomb core is made available while maintaining or improving 

core strength based on ANSI A250.4 and SDI 131-15 (previously ANSI A250.5). 

 

This improvement is an important step in providing building products that better support our health and 

the environment, as well as providing the specified products you need. 

 

In the next couple of months we will have documentation that includes our updated core in support of 

CALGreen Certification and CDPH Standard Test Method v1.2 01350 (2017) as well LEED EQ Credit for 

Low Emitting Materials.  Current EPD and HPD documents related to sustainability and specifications for 

LEED, Well Building Standard, and others can currently be found on our site: 

https://us.allegion.com/en/home/trade/architect/resources/sustainable-building.html. 

We will also post under Steelcraft at a later date for your convenience: 

https://us.allegion.com/en/home/products/brands/steelcraft.html. 

 

Please note that stock and configured doors produced prior to April 15 but not yet shipped will contain the 

old honeycomb core. 

 

If you have questions, please contact Steelcraft Product Support at 

doors_frames_techprodsupport@allegion.com or (877) 671-7011 #2, #5. For marketing support, please 

contact Steelcraft marketing manager Jeff.Alwine at Jeff.Alwine@allegion.com. 

 

Regards, 

 

Ken Richied, Product Manager, Steelcraft Manufacturing 

kenneth.richied@allegion.com 
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